
 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
445 12TH Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                               
                                                   

                                                                    May 14, 2009 
 
 
 
Specialty Broadcasting Corporation 
P. O. Box 418 
Winter Park, FL  32790-0418 
 
 
 
 
                In re: LPTV or TV Translator Station of: 
                       Specialty Broadcasting Corporation 
                       WSWF-LD, Channel 10, Union Park, FL 
                       BLSTA-20090512AAG 
                       Fac. ID #: 61703 
           
    
 

 
 

Gentlemen: 
 
This is in reference to the above-captioned low power television or 
television translator application and your request for Special Temporary 
Authority. 
 
In light of the facts set forth therein, your request for Special 
Temporary Authority IS HEREBY GRANTED to operate the facility in 
accordance with the specifications in your letter of June 15, 2006: 
Operating the station with Height of Radiation Center above Ground Level 
of: 37.7 meters.  This authority is conditioned upon the avoidance of 
interference to any existing facilities.   
       
This authority expires November 14, 2007   
 
 
 
                                 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                 Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                 Supervisory Engineer, LPTV Branch 
                                 Video Services Division 
                                 Mass media Bureau 

cc: Robert L. Olender, Esquire 
 

 
 


